
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  
  
  
 
 
SUBJECT:  ASSOCIATI	 ON OF ADMINISTRATORS OF THE INTERSTATE COMPACT ON  
 THE PLACEMENT OF CHILDREN (AAICPC) 33rd ANNUAL CONFERENCE  
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

REASON FOR THIS TRANSMITTAL
 

[ ] State Law Change 
[ ] Federal Law or Regulation
 Change 
[ ] Court Order 
[ ] Clarification Requested by 

One or More Counties 
[X] Initiated by CDSS 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA - HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES AGENCY	 ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, California 95814 

March 10, 2008 

ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE NO. I-16-08 

TO:	 ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 
ALL PUBLIC AND PRIVATE ADOPTION AGENCIES 
CDSS ADOPTIONS DISTRICT OFFICES 
ALL COUNTY PROBATION DEPARTMENTS 

The purpose for this All County Information Notice is to inform counties of the  
33rd Annual AAICPC Conference that will be held in Boston, Massachusetts, from  
May 2-6, 2008. 

The California Department of Social Services would like to encourage interested county 
staff to participate in this event.  In addition to the training and information that will be 
provided by the American Public Human Services Association (ASHPA) regarding the 
Interstate Compact on the Placement of Children (ICPC) and related topics, this 
conference is a wonderful opportunity to network with and learn from the compact 
liasions from other states.  Whether your ICPC liaison is relatively new to their job or 
has years of experience working with ICPC, the information provided will play a vital role 
in helping them to ensure positive outcomes for children placed across state lines. 

For more information on the conference you can visit the AAICPC website at: 
http://icpc.aphsa.org/Home/home_news.asp 

Sincerely, 

Original Document Signed By: 

GREGORY E. ROSE 
Acting Deputy Director 
Children and Family Services Division 

c: CWDA 

Attachments 

http://icpc.aphsa.org/Home/home_news.asp







